Ryerson Office of the Dean
University Faculty of Communication and Design

Monday, November 27, 2017

C.J. Graphics Inc. Printers & Lithographefs
Mr. Jay Mandarino

134 Park Lawn Road

Etobicoke, ON

M8Y 3H9

Dear Mmarino,

Thank you for your support of our students through the C. J. Graphics Inc. Award in the School
of Graphic Communications Management in the Faculty of Communication and Design (FCAD).
Your incredible generosity helps remove financial barriers and provides opportunity and
encouragement for our students.

Your support has been critical to our success. Your investment bolsters the School’s
commitment to excellence as a leader in experiential education and creative research. Because
of donors like you, FCAD was able to provide over $800,000 in scholarships and bursaries this
year, this included over $55,000 in donor funded scholarships in the School of Graphic
Communications Management this year.

Support for scholarships and awards directly impact how our students experience education,
and transforms the opportunities we can offer to these talented young people. On behalf of our
students, faculty and staff, thank you for your generous support. | am so grateful for your belief

in the promise and potential of our future graduates.
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Sincerely,

Chair | Graphic Communications Management
Ryerson University

Ps. Please do not hesitate to contact Megan Skyvington, Development Officer at 416. 979. 5000
X. 3719 or mskyvington@ryerson.ca should you have any questions or ideas to share about how
we can deliver further impact together.
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